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Monday, February 7, 2011
Dear


CONGRATULATIONS!  Because of your outstanding academic record, you are eligible for selection to the Steamboat Springs High School Chapter of the National Honor Society.  On behalf of the Chapter, I would encourage you to consider completing the membership package required for selection to NHS.  Information packets are available online on the NHS website:

http://sshsnhs.pbworks.com  (scroll down to find Candidate Information)

Deadlines for completion of the packet and submission guidelines are summarized below as well as in the information packet.

Selection to NHS is a privilege, not a right.  Students do not apply for membership in the National Honor Society; instead, they provide information to be used by the Faculty Council to support their candidacy for membership.  Membership is granted only to those students selected by the Faculty Council.  The Faculty Council selects students who demonstrate outstanding performance in all four criteria of scholarship, leadership, service and character.  This is not an election, nor is membership automatically conveyed simply because a student has achieved a specified level of academic performance.  The granting of this honor, recognized throughout the nation, is both the public recognition of accomplishment and the private commitment to continued excellence on the part of the new member.

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your commitment to scholarship.  This represents a tremendous achievement in and of itself.  I hope that you will complete the information packet so that we may fully consider your candidacy for selection to the National Honor Society.  I have enclosed information regarding the purpose and goals of NHS as well as the selection criteria and process so that your information packet can fully reflect your accomplishments in the areas of leadership, service, and character. 

Again, congratulations on your outstanding academic record.  Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding the completion of the information packet.

Sincerely,

Cindy Jamison Gay

NHS Faculty Advisor


Guidelines for Submission of the NHS Information Packet

Mon., 2-7-11
Information Packets available online: http://sshsnhs.pbworks.com
Mon., 3-14-11, 3:45pm 
Deadline for submission of Information Packets


Submit completed packets to Mrs. Gay or the Main Office.  To be considered, packets must be signed and time stamped by Mrs. Gay or Main Office Staff.  Incomplete or late packets will not be considered.
Fri., 4-15-11
Final selection of new members by the Faculty Council.  All candidates will be notified of the Council’s decision by mail.

Mon., 5-9-11,  7:00pm
National Honor Society Induction Ceremony, SSHS Theater  

